		Thank you for using myKindo and/or ezlunch this year through your school or club. Just a couple of quick things as the year comes to a close…
· what to do if you're leaving school
· send us feedback and win! (be quick... entries close 9am Friday)






		






		[bookmark: m_7193410858774713697_Changing_schools]Leaving the school?

If your family is moving to another school that does not use ezlunch or myKindo for school payments, you need to close your account.

If you’re not sure about the new school, log in to your account, go to My Details and click on the list of schools, scrolling to find your new school. Note that one family account can manage students at multiple schools.

If your new school is NOT on the list, use the 'close account' button on that screen.
You can choose to donate your balance to school (where available) or have it paid out to your nominated bank account. 
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	We'd love to hear how you've found our service this year. Please take a minute to answer a super short survey and be in the draw for a little extra cheer this holiday season! Be quick, entries close 9am this Friday 18th December. Enter NOW!






		






			Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and safe holidays,
from the team at Kindo and ezlunch.

Our helpdesk closes 18 December at 1.00pm and is fully operational again from
11 January 8am-4pm. Urgent enquiries will be answered from 7 January.

Please get in touch with any questions, comments or feedback via our helpdesk.

09-869 5200 |  0800 EZLUNCH  |  0508 4KINDO

email: hello@mykindo.co.nz









